



May 16, 2018


Monika Lapinski							Student ID: A08000977
8120 SW Parrway Dr
Portland, OR 97225

Dear Monika,		 

This letter serves as official notice that you have been withdrawn from the Evergreen State College Master of Environmental Studies Program (MES). 
You failed to make significant progress toward the completion of your Master of Environmental Studies thesis after multiple approved extensions. You will receive “No Credit” on your thesis work. The Thesis Handbook states: 
“Failure to complete [the thesis] on time will result in a filing of No Credit by the reader. No Credit may also be filed if the students’ quality of work is not at the graduate thesis level. Earning No Credit for the thesis will lead to the student being withdrawn from the program for not completing the thesis requirement.” 
If you would like to return to MES to complete your degree you will need to petition the current program Director in writing to be reinstated as a student. You may be asked to reapply to the program. 
If you have any questions, please reach out to me, or to MES Assistant Director Andrea Martin at 
360-867-6225 or martina@evergreen.edu

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph. D
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
[bookmark: _GoBack]francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
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